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August 23, 2023 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
The Bucks County Planning Commission cordially invites you to a special informational open house to discuss the 
proposed Newtown Rail Trail Phase II Extension to the Churchville Nature Center. The purpose of this informational 
open house is to provide an update on the progress of the design of the trail, as well for residents to review draft 
plans of the proposed Newtown Rail Trail extension. The draft trail alignment will begin at Bristol Road and follow 
the former SEPTA rail line until reaching the Churchville Nature Center in Northampton Township. The draft 
alignment will be available for review. Photographic simulations will also be on display to assist in visualization of 
how the trail will be constructed. 
 
The Open House will be held as follows: 
 

Date: Wednesday, September 20, 2023 
Time: 7:00 PM – 9:00 PM 
Location: Churchville Nature Center 
 501 Churchville Lane 
 Southampton, PA 18966 

 
Bucks County Planning Commission staff will be available to answer questions and share information regarding the 
project. For those unable to attend the open house or wanting to review the materials in advance, these materials 
can be found on the project website: 
https://www.buckscounty.gov/1543/Newtown-Rail-Trail-Phase-Two. 
 
Thanks again for your ongoing interest in this project and we hope to see you at the open house. Please contact 
Christian Regosch at 215-345-3883 or cpregosch@buckscounty.org with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
Bucks County Planning Commission 
 
 
 
 

Evan J. Stone Christian Regosch 
Executive Director Senior Transportation Planner 
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cc: Robert Pellegrino, Manager, Northampton Township (via email) 
 William Wert, Assistant Manager, Northampton Township (via email) 
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